
PhD Placement Opportunity: Developing
Access to the Evolving English
VoiceBank

The Evolving English VoiceBank is an audio archive of approximately 15,000
voices created by visitors to the Library’s Evolving English exhibition in
2010/11. This collection is only partly catalogued and a new placement
opportunity at the British Library offers a PhD student the chance to work on
this unique and so-far unexplored archive.

During the three-month placement (or part-time equivalent) the student will
audit VoiceBank and WordBank audio files and prepare cataloguing metadata for
about 500 to 750 files for the Sound and Moving Image catalogue. The student
will receive training in audio editing software and in preparing cataloguing
records, and will also be able to use the collection for original research or
potentially to support their own doctoral project. The content will be
particularly relevant for students of dialectology, sociolinguistics,
phonetics or language variation and change.

The placement student will be a full member of the Spoken English team, which
sits within the British Library’s Sound & Vision team, and participate in the
department’s core activities. This may involve taking part in workshops or
conferences, writing blog posts, and preparing content for online resources.
The placement will support the development of transferrable skills in areas
such as public engagement, team-working, and project planning and delivery.
It will be an opportunity to engage in the work of a world-class research
Library and to understand its content, structure and remit.

The placement would suit someone studying for a PhD in linguistics or English
Language. They would be expected to have a thorough grounding in
dialectology, sociolinguistics and/or phonetics. Familiarity with British
accents would also be desirable. View a detailed placement profile.

Application guidelines

For full application guidelines and profiles of the other placements offered
under this scheme, visit the Library’s Research Collaboration webpages.

The application deadline is 20 February 2017.

For any queries about this placement opportunity, please contact
Research.Development@bl.uk

A note to interested applicants

This is an unpaid professional development opportunity, which is open to
current (or very recent) PhD researchers only. To apply, you need to have the
approval of your PhD supervisor and your department’s Graduate Tutor (or
equivalent senior academic manager).
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Our PhD placement scheme has been developed in consultation with Higher
Education partners and stakeholders to provide opportunities for PhD students
to develop and apply their research skills outside the university sector.
Please note that the Library itself is not able to provide payment to
placement students, nor can it provide costs for daily commuting or
relocation to the site of the placement. Anyone applying for a placement at
the Library is expected to consult their university or Doctoral Training
Partnership/Doctoral Training Centre to ascertain what funding is available
to support them. The Library strongly recommends to universities that a PhD
student given approval to undertake a placement is in receipt of a stipend
for the duration of the placement.


